
 
 
August 20, 2024 
 
Subject: Sugar Loaf Road Reconstruction (Sec 14-00101-00-PV) 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the suspension of ISAS (Illinois State Archaeological Survey) dig has 
been lifted. The survey is now underway and is expected to take approximately one month to complete. 
While we are unable to provide a definitive start date for the reconstruction work at this time, we want to 
assure you that the City of Collinsville is actively coordinating with the contractor, DMS Contracting 
Incorporated, to tentatively schedule the project.   
 
We understand that the timing of this project is of significant interest to you, and we are committed to 
keeping you informed as new details become available. Our goal is to improve the safety of our 
community. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through these final stages of 
planning.  
 
Please continue to watch for updates from the city. If you have any questions or need further assistance in 
the meantime, feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Madden – City of Collinsville Project Engineer  
Phone – (618) 346-5211 ext. 2216  
Email: kmadden@collinsvilleil.org 
 
Sincerely, 

Kevin Madden 
 

Kevin Madden, Project Engineer 
 


